
What is Amarin doing to ensure patients prescriptions are filled while generics have limited supply of 

product?  

Amarin is reaching out to industry participants to ensure they are aware that branded VASCEPA® 

(icosapent ethyl) remains available at pharmacies nationwide with a reliable supply chain of product to 

fill prescriptions as needed and that VASCEPA remains in a position of favorable coverage by most 

insurance plans. Amarin is aware of various patient care focused websites, including some by 

pharmacies, which appear to have made errors in citing the indications for branded and generic 

icosapent ethyl. Amarin is actively reaching out to the sponsors of such websites seeking corrections and 

investigating potential corrections needed for any pharmacy systems beyond their websites.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated November 20, 2020 


